
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:37:10 PM

From: 
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 5:16 PM
To: 
Subject: Enbridge Gas rate increase request{80de91cf-69a2-11ed-9b0a-005056aea2fb}
 
In reference to the subject submission, as an Ottawa are (Stittsville) customer and senior on a fixed
pension income I believe this request should be denied.
 
Given the results of Enbridge’s second quarter report (found at
link https://www.prnewswire.com/news-releases/enbridge-reports-second-quarter-2022-financial-
results-and-announces-3-6-billion-of-newly-secured-projects-this-quarter-301595853.html) it is an
offense to the people of Ontario that an increase in natural gas rates would be authorized.
 
Further, avoiding adding additional burdens to an already strained personal economy system that
threatens to undermine the wellbeing of families and individuals demands that the offices of elected
officials consider these implications in their decisions.
 
Please, refuse Enbridge’s request.
 
Thank you 
F. Aubrey Robertson 

 




